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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2437     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 20, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve one-year contract extension for July 4th fireworks display-

contract 595-10207 - $82,425  

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a one-year contract extension for 
July 4th fireworks display with Pyrotecnico of Florida, LLC, San Antonio, FL, in the amount 
of $82,425. 
 
Background   
The Parks and Recreation Department is requesting approval for a one-year contract 
extension with Pyrotecnico of Florida, LLC, for the purchase of a fireworks display for the 
2013 July 4th celebration.  This would be the fourth and final extension available on this 
contract.  This company has proved reliable and dedicated to ensuring our show is 
successful.  Our neighbors and visitors have been very pleased with our show over the 
past four years.    
  
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City’s Beach CRA in the amount of $82,425. 
 

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 
     FISCAL 

 
SUB 

   
SUB 

  
YEAR FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

OBJECT 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2013 10 106 
Central Beach 
Redevelopment DSD070601 Beach Redevelopment 3203 Artistic Services 

    
82,425.00  

       
TOTAL 

    
82,425.00  

 

     

         
 

 
Prepared By:  AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation
 


